**Elaine Morley**Senior Research Associate
Metropolitan Housing and Communities

January 11, 2005

**Direct Dial:** (202) 261-5629

E-mail: emorley@ui.urban.org

Fax: (202) 872-9322

Mr. Tom Angell, Ms. Elizabeth Arsenault, and Ms. Kelly McNally Worcester Polytechnic Institute 100 Institute Road Worcester, MA 01609-2280

Dear WPI Team:

This letter is to confirm that your team's final report for your Urban Institute project (AmeriCorps Outcomes Assessment, December 17, 2004) must be kept confidential. As you know, the funder of this research (Corporation for National and Community Service) wishes to keep the survey data on which the project is based confidential until such time that they are able to thoroughly review it and release it in their own reports.

As we have previously discussed, it is our understanding that the report will be embargoed for a five year period, with the option for an extension for five additional years.

Again, we thank you for all your hard work on this project. We appreciate your efforts and wish you all much success at WPI and in your future careers.

Sincerely,

Elaine Morley